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Relevant text:  
Mr NEWBURY: Thank you. Mr Radford, just to finish up on Mr O’Brien’s questioning before, I 

appreciate in relation to the hotel quarantine legal matters what you will not go into, but one thing that 

I think is a fair and reasonable question is: do you have any data on point in time costs—any cost?  

Mr RADFORD: I would have to take that on notice, Mr Newbury.  

Mr NEWBURY: Can you take that on notice?  

Mr RADFORD: Yes, I will.  

Mr NEWBURY: So whatever point in time you can provide; I appreciate it is ongoing. Just a point in 

time, whenever that is—just an update on costs. That would be great, thank you. 

 
 
Answer: 
 
As of 24 May 2022, WorkSafe Victoria can confirm that $272,843.89 (excluding all internal costs) has 
been spent on the prosecution associated with the initial iteration of the Hotel Quarantine program.  
 
 

 


